
A new Migration policy

Leaving the EU will give us the freedom to decide who we should welcome into
our country

Many people who voted for Leave, and both government and Opposition are keen
that the UK should be open to talent,

Welcoming to entrepreneurs and investors,

Enthusiastic about extending academic networks through shared scholarship and
exchange

And generous to those fleeing danger and intolerance

Many also feel we do need to impose some limits on unrestricted migration
into low paid jobs or onto benefits

We want those who join us to enjoy good housing and decent living standards

That requires us to expand our numbers at a sustainable pace

We also want a migration system which is fair between the EU and the rest of
the world

The EU seems intent on No deal

The EU decided to reject the proposed UK/EU partnership they think the UK
wants before the PM has even set it out! It was further evidence that the EU
either does not want a deal or thinks the UK will just take dictation for a
very bad deal.
They need to consider that any deal has to be put into UK legislation, and
needs to pass muster with the Brexit majority in the UK to do so. Why would
Parliament vote to give the EU large sums of money with no full free trade
agreement and fuller partnership on offer? How could Parliament pass
legislation to give the EU powers back that we had just reclaimed through the
Article 50 process thanks to the referendum decision?
The EU offered Mr Cameron far too little in his renegotiation and lost a
valuable member as a result. Now they run the risk of messing up a favourable
trade and partnership relationship for them by being so negative and
unhelpful.
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The UK as a leader for free trade

Most people in the UK want us to promote more free trade, not introduce new
barriers.

If this can be done fairly, with reductions in barriers on both sides, it
will help boost our prosperity.

Our trade with the rest of the world is in surplus, showing that we have an
EU trade problem, not a global trade problem.

There can be some early and easy wins for trade policy as soon as the UK
takes back control over this important matter.

The UK can offer tariff free access to our market to emerging market
producers of tropical produce in return for better access to their markets.

Old friends and trading partners like Australia, New Zealand. Singapore and
the USA will welcome Free Trade Agreements with us.

The Free Trade Agreements the EU has with third countries can novate to us as
well as to the rest of the EU.

I know of no country that has a trade agreement with the EU that wants to
impose new barriers against the UK once we have left.

Some say such arrangements may be possible but will not offset the loss of
our current trading arrangements with the rest of the EU
I disagree.

It would be strange indeed if the EU want to impose tariffs and other
barriers on trade in goods given their huge surplus in that trade today

We will carry on exporting to them one way or another.

Today the bulk of our trade is carried out under WTO rules with tariffs
imposed by the EU.

This is why I do not think we have to choose between being free and being
rich

We do not need to stay in some Faustian pact, trading freedom for more
exports

The gloomy arguments that we will suffer from leaving are not merely
misleading about the economy

They are also too narrowly concentrated on business profit and loss when we
should be talking more of freedom and self government.
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Restoring our fish and farms

Once we leave the EU we can take back control of our fishery.

There have been many EU policies damaging to jobs and incomes for the UK

But none more consistently unhelpful than the Common Fishing Policy

We have been changed from a country with a rich fishery and a strong net
exporter of fish

Into a country with a badly damaged fishery lamely importing our own fish
from foreign interests that have taken it

A UK designed policy can do better at conserving our stocks whilst at the
same time delivering more fish through UK boats to meet our needs as
consumers
The long period of forcing discards of many dead fish at sea has pillaged our
fishery in a bad cause.

If a UK fishing policy requires fishermen to land everything they catch we
will catch less and eat more, a win win for the industry, the country and the
fish.

That too will boost our economy.

Out of the EU we can restore our farms

We have moved from 95% self sufficiency in temperate products to under 70%

Our local supermarkets now are full of Danish bacon, Dutch salad stuffs,
flowers and vegetables, Spanish fruit and French dairy products

UK consumers have to pay higher prices than world prices for things we cannot
grow for ourselves.

Common EU policies on beef and milk and much else have proved damaging to UK
farmers.

A UK based policy can help farmers cut the food miles and gain a larger share
of our domestic market

A growth in the UK policy will also boost our economy.

Our membership of the EU confronted us in its early days with the abolition
of tariff walls which had protected some of our industry

Whilst leaving up barriers against services where we had a competitive edge
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Predictably we slumped into large and permanent deficit in our trade with the
rest of the EU.

In the first two decades of our membership the UK lost large amounts of our
industrial capacity

German industry proved to be more competitive and we turned to huge imports
as we saw unemployment in our manufacturing heartlands mount

Out of the EU we can manage our trade more effectively.

Unemployment stays low in Wokingham

The latest unemployment figures show Wokingham is the seventh lowest
constituency for unemployment with a rate of 0.7%. Locally and nationwide
there are substantial vacancies which is encouraging for those who are
currently between jobs or looking for work for the first time. 380 people of
working age were without a job in January, 55 fewer than January 2017.
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